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November 8, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians:                     

Toronto Trip 2019 
 

During the days of June 15-21st, 2019 your child will have the opportunity to participate in a trip to our provincial 
capital, Toronto. The Toronto Trip is an educational experience that has to be earned by the participants. Student 
eligibility is based on academics and citizenship.  

Your child’s academic progress is important. The progress of each student has been and will continue to be 
closely monitored by his/her teachers. He/she doesn’t have to be an “A” student to be eligible, but students do have to put 
forth their best effort, complete classroom assignments and follow the rules.  

Your child’s citizenship at school and within the community is also important. They must follow simple procedures 
established for their safety and that of the group. If they experience problems following the Fort Frances High School 
Code of Conduct, they may not be eligible for the trip. Behaviour guidelines will be sent home with participating students. 

The projected trip cost for this year is $1000.00 per student.  The $1000.00 payment covers all costs related to 
the trip. Spending money is the responsibility of each student. Refunds for students unable to attend will be based on the 
number of tickets that have been purchased for scheduled events. The cost of any ticket purchased will be subtracted 
from the refund as well as a $150 non-refundable amount. 

Parents are encouraged to use the SchoolCash online option for payments. Follow the link on the school 
webpage. Cash will not be accepted as a method of payment.    

Payment Schedule 
Friday, December 7, 2018        150.00 Friday, March 29, 2019            175.00 
Friday, January 25, 2018    175.00 Friday, April 26, 2019                      175.00 
Friday, February 22, 2018    175.00 Friday, May 24, 2019             150.00 

   
 
Please complete the following and have your child return it to the school by Friday, November 16, 2018. 
 
Mrs. Bonner-Vickers/Ms. Leishman 
Toronto Trip Co-ordinators 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
  
I support an educational trip to Toronto, and would like my child to participate. YES ____ NO ____ 
  
At this time I would be willing to be considered as a chaperone. YES ____ NO ____  
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________  
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:   _________________________      
 
 
 

Learning for All                                                        


